
2014/92814 Wolfstones - PROW objection

 

William,

Thanks for the consult.

 

         The applicant has not indicated the proposed surface(s) for the proposed diversionary route of the public footpath. 

I would note the proposed crossing points for access to the fields where hard surfacing is likely to be required. 

 

         A new terminus of the footpath is proposed at the roadside end. The submissions do not show any rejoining of the 
proposed ‘new’ route to the unaffected existing definitive route of the public footpath to the eastern end.

 

         I would prefer to see a design at the northern end of the proposed path which gives a clean swept line for the path, 

removing sharp turns and opening up the path to make it very clear and obvious to users from the roadside, rather 

than hidden, off to one side, next to the “relocated” gates.

 

Please send details of this objection to the applicant/agent.
 

I’m happy to discuss, further submissions may address these concerns.

 

I would note that moving the terminus of path 60 to the north will take it away from the existing access to Wolfstones 

Height, by over 100 metres, however that access is not currently recognised as public and this rural road has a serviceable 

verge for walking. 

 

NB The proposal requires the formal diversion by separate process, at separate cost of the public footpath crossing the site. 

 

 

Giles Cheetham

Definitive Map Officer – Public Rights of Way

Investment and Regeneration Service 

Kirklees Council, PO Box B93, Civic Centre III, Huddersfield, HD1 2JR

 

01484 225575

℮   giles.cheetham@kirklees.gov.uk

Ẅ   www.kirklees.gov.uk/

 

 

 

From: Giles Cheetham

Sent: 21/11/2014 15:23:28

To: William Simcock

CC: Highways DevelopmentControl

Subject: 2014/92814 Wolfstones - PROW objection
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